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We recently ordered lane lines for our local school district from Malmsten Inc.  I was very impressed 
with every aspect of the process.  Working with a school district meant we needed to go through a bid 
process.  Malmsten’s prices were a bit less than the other products out there.  More importantly, their 
product is notably higher quality.  From the weight of the lane line to the diameter of the wire the lane  
lines work better.  The old lane lines would break if we tightened them too much.  I am looking forward 
to not having to scoop up hundreds of discs and re string them. 

Malmsten made it easy to order and customize the lanes to what we wanted.  They educated the school 
on the process and made it very easy.  The Malmsten team knows swimming! 

The delivery of lane lines was quick and even the size of the boxes was efficient.  The lines came 2 per 
box which was manageable with no wasted space, so we didn’t have to pay much for shipping.   

I highly recommend contacting Malmsten if you need new lanes or if you need to replace your old ones. 


